
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Bring Your Grown-Up – ‘Beach Party’ (Tuesday 23rd at 14:15pm) 

Here is some information regarding the Bring Your Grown-Up session on 

Tuesday, linked to our topic ‘Beside the Seaside’: 

- Children can come dressed in their favourite summery outfit for the day. 

- Please bring in a blanket/deckchair for you and your child. 

The activities/plan for the afternoon is as follows: 

- Each child will be able to collect an ice cream from our ‘ice cream stand’. Please 

be mindful that we only have enough cones for one ice cream per child. 

- There will be ‘punch’ available. Again, please be mindful that this needs to be 

shared between 40 children. 

- There will be games, such as skittles and Jenga, to play with your child. 

- There will be an outdoor ‘Scavenger Hunt’ to complete. 

We have looked at the forecast and are hopeful that it will stay dry. In the event 

that it rains, we will let you know in advance and look to re-arrange for Thursday 

afternoon. 

Kind Regards 

Reception Staff 

 


